
Project Update: October 2021 
 
In August 2021, our team carried out fieldwork in Aparados da Serra National Park and 
Serra Geral National Park located in Cambará. During this month, we selected the 
sampling points that will be used in this area. We request the permission of some 
landowners around the park in order to expand our sampling area in the buffer area. 
 
 

 
 
In September and October 2021, our team carried out fieldwork in the São Francisco 
de Paula National Forest, where we selected the sampling points that will be used in 
this area. We visit some farms around the protected area in order to request access 
permission. In addition, we perform acoustic tests in the field in order to define our 
sampling protocol. 
 

 
  
 


